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Please stop HB 3075. The lawsuits against Measure 114 are ongoing, and should be 

allowed to resolve completely before legislative action occurs.  Additionally, contrary 

to the appeals court, measure 114 is clearly understandable as unconstitutional by 

anyone who has basic read comprehension.  The catch-22 and entrapment policies 

of HB 3075, that arbitrarily criminalize, and clearly deny the rights, of thousands of 

Oregonians should never become official law.   


